
April 14, 1979 

Docket No. 50-263 

Northern States Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Leo Wachter 

Vice President 
Power Production and System 

Operation 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Gentlemen: 

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 79-08, which requires action by you with 
regard to your power reactor facility with an operating license.  

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions 
required by you, please contact this office.  

Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director

Enclosure: IE Bulletin 
No. 79-08 

cc w/encl: 
Mr. L. R. Eliason, 

Plant Manager 
-t~ntral Piles 
Director, NRR/DPM 
Director, NRR/DOR 
PDR 
Local PDR 
NSIC 
TIC 
Anthony Roisman, Esq., 
Attorney 

John W. Ferman, Ph.D.  
Nuclear Engineer
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